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The table below shows public comments that were made verbally during the June 5 
meeting. Additional public comments can be found in the meeting’s “Q&A Log” posted 
on the CalHHS Data Exchange Framework website. 

 

Count Name Comment 

1 L. Johns   Yes, thank you. This is Lucy Johns. I'm a consumer of 
healthcare services here in California. I raised a 
question in the -- in the Q&A concerning use of out of 
state services, and QHIOs responding to that. I just 
want to verbalize that question with the hope that it 
would be addressed in a systematic fashion 
somewhere. Thank you. 

2 Dan Chaves  Dan Chaves serving Communities Health Information 
Organization, Santa Cruz, California. Two things, a 
request and a related question. I think we're far enough 
along now with our evolution on the data exchange 
framework to make a request to do a crosswalk 
between data exchange framework requirements and 
CalAIM requirements. Many of us in the ecosystem are 
busy implementing CalAIM, and it'd be helpful to know 
that there is some synchronization between the 
requirements. Secondly, and related, there are several 
references in CalAIM to HIE participation and HIE and 
the like, and if CDII would be so kind as to request 
whether these references to HIE -- make a request to 
DHCS whether these references will be changed to 
HIO or QHIO and what the timeframe for those 
changes in that documentation will be. Thank you. 

3 Dr. Adam  This is Dr. Adam Damson. I’m here in my role at Sutter 
Health, as a physician who helps with interoperability 
issues. The timing of this is becoming more and more 
of a challenge for our healthcare centers. As you guys 
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know, Sutter Health is one of the organizations that did 
sign the DSA. Our requirements to comply with it are 
dated, yet we don't have finalization on many of the 
P&Ps and it's very challenging to even strategize about 
how to go about compiling with the document that we 
signed. And so I just really challenge this committee to 
accelerate the process so we have some finality to 
what it is we are to comply with in January 2024. Thank 
you very much. 
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